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GOOD LOOKERS OF RLKS

m .

MOST BEAUTIFUL—Becky 
Clark, daughter of Mr, 
and Mrs. Frank Casey, 
has been selected Most 
Beautiful girl of 
RLHS. She is a senior.

MOST HANDSOME-Randy 
Bessent, RLHS senior, 
was named Most Hand
some boy in school. He 
is the son of Mr. and 
Mrs. Ben Bessent.

FFA JU D G IN G  TE A M S  
PLACE A T  T E C H  C O N T E S T
Sixteen members of 

the Robert Lee FFA 
Chapter participated in 
the Texas Tech Judg
ing Contest, held in 
Lubbock, Texas. Satur- 
day, April 23. The 
teams and their plac-

Paden Is Ndmed 
New Minister for 
Southside Church
Jammie Paden is the 

new minister of South- 
side Church of Christ 
in Robert Lee. He be
gan his new work here 
Sunday, April 24. He 
and Mrs. Paden moved 
to Robert Lee from 
Fluvanna.
Paden has also served 
churches in Morton and 
Sedalia, Mo. The 
couple served as house- 
parents at the Chris
tian Children's Home in 
Portales, N.M., for 
2*5 years before he 
began full time preach
ing. They live in 
Montana for 17 years 
where he was employed 
by Ideal Cement Co. 
and served a church at 
Willow Creek.
The new minister is a 

native of New Deal, 
near Lubbock, and his 
wife is from Brownfield. 
They met while attend
ing Texas Tech. Later 
he transferred to Abi
lene Christian Univer
sity and graduated in 
1949. They have five 
children, four of whom 
are married and one 
daughter, Kathy, 9 
years old, is a third 
grader at Robert Lee 
School.

Community Banquet 
To Be Held Tonight
A large crowd is ex
pected for the annual 

Community Banquet to 
be held tonight (Fri
day) in the Robert Lee 
School cafeteria. The 
affair is being spon
sored by the Robert 
Lee-Silver Lions Club, 
'64 Study Club and 
Alpha Kappa Pi sorori
ty. Everyone in the 
community is invited

to attend this impor
tant event which will 
begin at 7:30 p.m.
Lions Club members 
are selling tickets in

Ings are as follows:
GRASS JUDGING TEAM— 

members—Ricky Ross, 
Clay Bloodworth and 
Wade Wallace. The 
team placed third over
all, and was third in 
grass characteristics 
in the Tech contest. 
They were the third 
place team in Area II 
and the first place 
team in the Concho Dis
trict. Ricky Ross was 
seventh overall high 
individual.
WOOL JUDGING TEAM— 

members— William Simp
son, Mike Wilkes, Edwin 
Brosh and Michael Dumas, 
alternate. The team 
placed sixth at Tech, 
fifth in Area II and 
third in the Concho 
District. William 
Simpson tied for high 
individual in judging 
wool fleeces.

LIVESTOCK JUDGING 
TEAM—members— Richard 
Long, Lynn Gulley and 
Kerry Gartman. The team 
did not place in the 
top 'ten at Tech, but 
were within 20 points 
of the 10th place team. 
Lynn Gulley was 10th 
high individual in 
grading feeder and 
slaughter cattle.
There were approxi
mately 150 teams in 
the Livestock Contest.
DAIRY CATTLE JUDGING 

TEAM—members— Vic 
Conner, Mark Rlly and 
Wesley Sawyer. The 
team did not place in 
the top ten teams at 
Tech, but were less 
than 30 points from 
the 10th place team.

Continued on Page 4

W O R K IN G  SA TU R D A Y  
A T  PC CEM ETERY
The Paint Creek Ceme
tery has announced the 
regular annual work
ing of the cemetery 
will be Saturday, May 
7.
Everyone who wishes Is 
invited to bring a 
lunch and spend the 
day. Those who cannot 
do this are urged to 
come and stay as, l o n g  
as they can and par
ticipate in the working 
which will include 
cutting and disposal 
of weeds and a general 
clean-up of the lots.
A business meeting 

will be held, also, a 
spokesman said.

OOPS, W E GOOFED
An item in last week's 
paper stated that Day
light Saving Time 
would end last Sunday. 
The statement was 
wrong. The fact is 
Standard Time ended 
and Daylight Saving 
Time began April 24.
Strange things happen 

to the minds of those 
who work on newpapers 
after about 14 hours 
on the job._____________

Kindergarten 
Kids Wanted
Robert Lee Elementary 
School is seeking the 
names of kindergarten 
students for next 
school year. If your 
child will be five 
years old on or before 
Sept. 1, 1977, he or 
she will be an eli
gible kindergarten stu
dent.
If your child is eli

gible, the school re
quests that you pick 
up the necessary pre
registration forms at 
the school office as 
soon as possible.

FHA BEAU—Clark Tink
ler, son of Mr. and 
Mrs. Roy Tinkler, was 
selected by FHA mem
bers as their Beau for 
1977. He is a senior 
in RLHS.

Girls Track Sending Three to State
The girls track team 
of RLHS qualified 
three members to com
pete at the state lev
el in Austin when they 
finished in first or 
second place at the 
regional tract meet 
last weekend at Steph- 
enville.
Deb Smith is the 
Regional Champion in 
the 880 yard run, hav
ing won that event 
with a time of 2:27.7.
Carla Wojtek won sec

ond in the mile run 
with a time of 5:48.2. 
Virgilla Streng also 
took second place hon
ors in the shot put

event with a toss of 
39'2 V !
The mile relay team 
came in second with a 
4:12.4, but the girls 
were disqualified and 
will not be allowed to 
compete at state. Mem
bers of the team are 
Smith, Lisa Devoll, 
Audrey Williams and 
Stella Blckley.
Other members of the 
team Who placed at 
region were Renea 
Flanagan, fourth in the 
880 yard run with a 
2:32.0, and Carolyn 
Simpson who was fourth 
in the mile run with 
a flat 6 minutes.

advance or they may 
be purchased at the 
door for $2.50.
Following the banquet, 

a program will be pre
sented, including 
presentation of the 
Citizen of the Year 
award. Lion of the 
Year award and other 
awards and recogni
tions. There will also 
be a guest speaker.
A Lions Club spokes

man said the hosts are 
extending a welcome to 
everyone to attend, as 
good food, a good pro
gram and recognition 
of accomplishments of 
our friends and neigh
bors will be on the 
agenda for the evening.

RL School Board 
Names Officers, 
Hires Personnel
Most important items 

of business on the a- 
genda at the meeting 
last week of the board 
of trustees of Robert 
Lee Schools was the 
organization of the 
new board and the hir
ing of auxiliary per
sonnel for the school. 
J. C. Wallace Jr. was 
reelected president of 
the board for another 
term; Ben W. Bessent 
was named vice presi
dent , succeeding Wll- 
b e m  Millican who did 
not run for reelection; 
Joe R. Ash was elected 
secretary, succeeding 
Philip C. Ray. Other 
members of the board 
are Joe B. Flowers,
John E. Stephens, Ray 
and Wayland J. Dren- 
nan, a new member.

AUXILIARY PERSONNEL 
Various auxiliary per
sonnel selected by the 
board included:
Lena Roe, Bea Patter
son and Nellie Gloria, 
lunchroom.
Wilma Carwile, li

brarian.
Sammie Jo Baker, Wan

da Green, Joyce Rives 
and Mona Mathers, aides.
Kenneth Rasco, build
ing and grounds main
tenance supervisor.
Santos Gloria, cus

todian.
Mary Patterson, sec
retary-bookkeeper .
Reba Roberts, tax 

assessor-collector.
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Repoifs

Energy: Sacrifice Now or Crisis Later
President carter's 

speech before Congress 
and the American peo
ple last week was the 
necessary first step 
in solving our energy 
supply problems. Mr. 
Carter attempted to 
bring home to the aver
age citizen the reali
ty of a developing en
ergy crisis which, al
though it may not para
lyze our society today 
or tomorrow,- may cre
ate serious hardships 
in the future if cer
tain events transpire 
abroad.
What the President 
said was not news to 
experts who have stud
ied national and in
ternational energy sup
plies for the past two 
decades; rather, the 
news lay in the fact 
that an American Presi
dent at the peak of his 
popularity took these 
facts to the people and 
made his suggestions 
known to a Congress 
composed overwhelming
ly of members of his 
own party. As you and 
I know, the Congress, 
President, and the 
American people must 
act together to res
pond to any great 
challenge facing our 
country. The Congress 
passes laws and the 
President administers 
them, but little prog
ress can be made withr- 
out popular support fee 
those laws. Historians 
may argue for some 
time what the deep 
meaning of the Vietnam 
War was for our so
ciety, but I think

that its greatest sig
nificance was this: 
national policies re
quiring substantial 
sacrifice must command 
the support of the 
people and their rep
resentatives in Con
gress; otherwise, those 
policies fail, regard
less of their merit.
You cannot have that 
support and coopera
tion unless the citi
zens are Informed, and 
now the President has 
supplied that necessary 
link.
Thus we must hope that 

the pieces fall into 
place for a drive to
ward greater energy 
supply and conservation. 
Once we have accepted 
the existence of an 
energy shortage and 
have abandoned all the 
conspiracy theories 
offering Arabs and 
giant oil companies as 
the scapegoats for the 
current state of affairs 
we can move on to dis
cuss and debate a mul
titude of proposed 
solutions. This should 
be a stimulating ex
ercise, and the final 
decision we reach will 
largely determine the 
quality and direction 
of American life in 
the remainder of this 
century.
My position on energy 

matters evolved during 
my first term in Con
gress as we sought, un
successfully, to re
define our national enr- 
6rgy goals and restruc
ture our various ener
gy pricing policies.
I hope that the current

Congress, in light of 
greater public aware
ness of the energy 
crisis, will make some 
hard choices and opt 
for the free market as 
the best means of in
creasing energy supply. 
Only the free market 
system can automatical
ly match supply with 
demand and provide suf
ficient incentive for 
exploration and devel
opment of new energy 
sources for the future.
Although I agree with 

President Carter's po
sition that we must en
courage energy conser
vation and discourage 
waste, our quality of 
life will decline un
less we act also to 
stimulate new supplies. 
Therefore, the Congress 
should reconsider the 
President's suggestion 
that most of the in
creased price we pay 
for oil should be si
phoned off through a 
federal excise tax. It 
is difficult to con
ceive how energy sup
ply and conservation 
will be stimulated by 
a policy using the 
federal government as 
an agent to transfer 
dollars from one pocket 
of the consumer to an
other; yet, the com
bined excise tax-rebate 
will do j ust that. 
Likewise, the President's 
decision not to recom
mend deregulation of 
natural gas prices 
disappoints many peo
ple. The proposed 
gasoline tax, too, has 
flaws, and could re
sult in discrimination 
against areas like our 
own, which lack ade
quate public trans
portation alternatives 
to the use of the pri
vate automobiles.
In short, the Congress 

must weigh carefully 
the various elements 
of the President's 
plan. At this point, 
it appears that many 
of his suggestions 
should be adopted, 
but a few of them 
should be modified.
The major significance 
of this week's action 
however, lies in the 
fact that our new 
President has acted 
in the best tradition 
of his office in bring
ing a serious, if un
welcome, matter to the 
full attention of 210 
million Americans. We 
must now commit our
selves to action in 
fulfillment of our ob
ligations to others 
who overcame similar 
difficulties in the 
past and to those who 
will face problems of

ROOFING ^
ALL TYPBS BOOF IffiPASR 

AND QUALITY BOOFS
X E N T E L U O TT ROOFING 

FIl 665-2800, Sbd Angelo, Texas

equal significance in 
the future. Fortim- 
ately, the courage, 
tenacity and innova
tive talent necessary 
for success are funda
mental elements of the 
American spirit.

Lake Spence Up 
7,500 Acre Feet
In a recent survey of 

area lakes made by the 
Abilene Reporter-News, 
Lake Spence gained 
only 7,500 acre feet 
of water from the rains 
of weekend before last.
The report said that 

0. C. Ivie, general 
manager of the Colo
rado River Municipal 
Water District, stated 
the lake's water level 
was 32.5 feet below 
the spillway, 1.25 feet 
higher than before the 
rains.
Lake Spence, which 

has a capacity of 486,- 
760 acre feet, con
tained 170,000 acre 
feet.
Lake Thomas in Scurry 

and Borden counties, 
which is also operated 
by CRMWD, gained only 
1,200 acre feet follow
ing the rains.
Ivie pointed out that 

historically May and 
June are the big run
off months for both 
lakes.

4-H Horse Judges 
Fourth in District
The Coke County 4-H 

Club Junior and Senior 
Horse Judging Teams 
placed fourth in the 
District 7 Judging 
Contest held in Mason 
last week. Two team 
members, one from 
each team, were four
th high individuals in 
the contest.
Bud Johnson was 

fourth high Individual 
in the Junior Division, 
one point out of third 
place and six points 
behind the top scorer. 
Tom Ensor tied for 
seventh high individual 
in the Junior Division. 
The other team members 
were Donnie Grant and 
Darryl Jackson.
In the Senior Division, 

Lynn Gulley was fourth 
high individual and 
one point out of third 
place. The other Seni
or contestants were 
Kathy Ensor, Bill 
Grant Jr. and Clay 
Bloodworth.
Judging in the open 

competition, June Gull
ey tied for seventh 
high individual of the 
contest.
The teams were accom

panied by Mr. and Mrs. 
Bob Gulley, Mrs. Bill 
Grant and Sterling 
Lindsey.

! V.

If you dont 
lookout 

ibr your fiiture, 
it worft look 
out for you.

Time waits for no man’s budget. So 
right now’s the time to look out for your 
future and buy U.S. Savings Bonds. You 
see Bonds always pay off. So they’re one 
of the best ways to save for your future.

Just sign up for Bonds through the 
Payroll Savings Plan at work or through 
the Bond-a-Month Plan where you 
save. Either way you’ll start saving 
automatically.

So look out for your future.
Start buying U.S. Savings Bonds today. 

You’ll have a lot to look forward to 
tomorrow.
Series E Bonds pay 6% interest when held to 
maturity of 5 years (41/2%  the first year). Interest 
IS not subject to state or local income taxes, and 
federal tax may be deferred until redemption.

. stock 
l ï ï ^ ^ e r i c a .

I A public servie» - f this publtcation 
and The Adven irg Council.
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HOSPITAL NEWS
April 19: Mary Fran
ces Glenn, Hugh Pad
gett, Viola Brosh and 
Ora Lackey admitted.
Hugh Padgett dismissed. 
April 20: Manuel Aba- 
los and Manuel San
chez admitted. Trudy 
Farris dismissed.
April 21: Wilburn 

Wrinkle admitted. Lora 
Boykin, Mary Frances 
Glenn and Jessie Faye 
Russell dismissed.
April 22: Lois Cal

vert, Mattie Luckett,
GayIon Murphy admitted. 
Casimiro Medina and 
Delia Boney dismissed. 
April 23: None admit
ted. Johnnie Forte,
Otto Wojtek and Maggie 
Abalos dismissed.
April 24: Viola Casey 
admitted. Eula Lee, 
dismissed.
April 25: No admis
sions. M. M. Walters, 
Viola Brosh, Manuel 
Abalos and Gaylon Mur
phy dismissed.

CORRECTION: In the
announcement of Banco 
Homecoming plans last 
week, instead of Scar
borough and Ulmer Bird 
families, it should 
have been Scarborough 
and Ulmer families.
There is quite a diff
erence !

Mr. and Mrs. Fred L. 
Beaty spent the week
end-in Lubbock-with 
their son and family,
Mr. and Mrs. Lane 
Beaty and Chris. On 
Sunday they toured the 
Ranching Heritage Cen
ter at the Museum of 
Texas Tech University. 
Other visitors included 
the Beatys’ daughter 
and family, Mr. and 
Mrs. Eugene Kegans, Bax 
and Kacey of Leonard.

TRY A WANT AD TO SELL 
THINGS NOT NEEDED

^ M a  072ent/u/
w h a t  m a l e
INSECT LIVES ON 
FLOWERS. WHILE THE 
FEMALE LIVES ON 
ANIMALS

2 2 6

Male And Female Who 
Lives In A  TRAVEL TRAILER 
W h i l e  On VACATION, 
NEED T h e  PROTECTION 
Agoinst COLLISION, UPSET, 
PERSONAL EFFECTS LOSS
OUR POLICY Provides-------
CAUL US And G O  PROTECT-, 
ED! The insect is The AAos- 
quito.ALLEN
I n s u r a n c e L s s ^ r nAgency
OiaJ453»2545 • Rob̂ rjL-Le».

Notes
Prom The

Oil Field
Corpenlng Enterprises 

of Fort Worth will 
drill a 7,000 foot wild
cat nine miles north
west of Robert Lee. It 
will be the firm's 
No. 1 I. A. Bird and 
will be a west offset 
to the firm's No. 1 
Simpson, a recent sec
ond producer in the 
Meadow Creek (Canyon 
Oil) Field.
Location is 660 feet 
from the south and east 
lines of Section 320, 
Block 1-A, H&TC Survey.
The No. 1 Simpson was 
finaled March 24 for 
174 barrels of 41 
gravity oil through 
perforations at 5,147- 
153 feet. Gas-oil 
ratio was 862-1.

DELLA LEMONS GIVEN  
HONORS A T  SUL ROSS
Della K. Lemons, dau^- 
ter of Mrs. Wilson 
Bryan of Robert Lee, 
was recently recog
nized and honored for 
outstanding academic 
achievement during 
Sul Ross State Uni
versity's Awards Cere
mony.
She was recognized 

as the Fine Art De
partment's most out
standing music stu
dent and was presented 
a certificate of merit 
and a copy of the "Har
vard Dictionary of 
Music" by Dr. Sam Dav
is, department chair
man.
Mrs. Lemons is a grad
uate student at Sul 
Ross._________________

Mrs. A. J. Roe Jr.,
Coke County Extension 
Agent, is recovering 
from major surgery 
performed April 15 in 
a San Angelo hospital. 
Mrs. James E. Brown 
and Justin of Lubbock 
spent a week with her 
parents. Other visi
tors were Mrs. A. W. 
Gibson, Dallas, and 
Mr. and Mrs. A. J.
Roe III and Amber of 
Garland.

Mr. and Mrs. James 
Fields and Kelly Jo 
of Allen visited from 
Saturday until Thurs
day with their parents, 
Mr. and Mrs. Bill C. 
Green and Mr. and Mrs. 
Bob Fields. Other 
guests of Mr. and Mrs. 
Green over the weekend 
Included Mr. and Mrs. 
Carroll Green of San 
Saba, Jan Green of 
Abilene, Mr. and Mrs.
Roy Bird of Knicker
bocker, Mrs. Ann Mc- 
Cleery of San Angelo,
Mr. and Mrs. J. C. Mc
Bride and Scott of 
Big Spring and Mrs.
Ethel Green of Robert 
Lee.

STOP - SHOP - SAVE
B U L K  S L I C E D  B A C O N  ib. $1.19
A L L  M E A T  B O L O G N A  2 Ib. pkg. $1.79

CH U CK  LB.

ROAST 69c
BONELESS

S T E W  M E A T Ib. 99c

Sunshine Krispy Crackers 
Waif Brand Plain Chili

1 Ib. box 55c 
300 size can 69c

5 Lb. Bag

Wyler's Fruit Drink, 3 or. pkg. 3 for 63c

ce DreamGandy's
5Qt.

Bucket

C O O L  W H I P  9 oz. erf, 63c
Swanson Boneless Chicken Dinner each $1.19

COLO. RUSSET POTATOES 
F R E S H  L E T T U C E  
Y E L L O W  O N I O N S

10 Ib. bag 79c 
head 29c 

Ib. 29c

G A N D Y ' S  A S S T .  D I P S

Hamell House
C O F F E E

S U P E R  S U D S  D e t e r g e n t  
Kleenex Boutique Toilet Tissue 
Nice & Soft Facial Tissue

crt. 39c

gt. box 79c 
4 roll pkg. 79c 

150 ct. box 43c

PRICES EFFECTIVE THRU SATURDAY, APRIL 30

MEMBER INDEPENDENT GROCERS. INC. — WE SUPPLY OURSELVES

West Way
Grocery

t V r U  «  B I S H O P  P H O N E  46 S -Z 652

GROCERIES -  MEATS -  DRUGS & MISCELLANEOUS ITEAAS
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Green Lisfed As 
'Oufstanding'
The Board of Advisors 
for the Outstanding 
Young Men of America 
Awards Program has 
announced that Carrol 
Green of San Saba, son 
of Mr. and Mrs. Bill 
C. Green of Robert Lee, 
has been selected for 
inclusion in the 1977 
edition of "Outstand
ing Young Men of Ameri
ca."
The Outstanding Young 

Men of America Program 
is co-sponsored by the 
United States Jaycees 
and numerous other 
leading men’s civic 
and service organiza
tions throughout the 
nation.
In every community 

there are young men 
working diligently to 
make their cities, as 
well as their' country, 
better places in which 
to live. These men, 
having distinguished 
themselves in one or 
more fields of endeav
or, are outstanding 
and deserve to be recog
nized for their achieve
ments. The criteria 
for selection include 
a man’s voluntary ser
vice to community, 
professional leader
ship,̂  academic achieve
ment, business advance
ment, cultural accomp
lishments and civic 
and political partici
pation.
Green, along with ap

proximately 11,000 
fellow Outstanding 
Young Men from the U- 
nited States, will be 
featured in this pres
tigious annual awards 
publication.
Green is a graduate of 

Robert Lee High School 
and of Abilene Chris
tian University. He 
has a Bachelor degree 
and Masters degree in 
wildlife biology.
After graduation from 

ACU, he and his wife, 
the former Terry Wheel
er of Alice, moved to 
San Saba in June of 
last year where he is 
Range Conservationist 
for the Soil Conserva
tion Service.
Mrs. Green is speech 
therapist and special 
ed teacher in the San 
Saba schools.

Relieves Pain 
and Itch of 
Hemorrhoidal 
Tissues
prompti), temporaril); in many ra$«s.
There’s a medication that re
lieves occasional hemorrhoidal 
symptoms within m inutes. 
Then it goes beyond soothing; 
actually helps shrink swelling 
of hemorrhoidal tissues due 
to inflammation. The name: 
Preparation //®.

Doctor-tested Preparation H, 
with its exclusive formula, is 
America’s leading hemorrhoidal 
remedy by far. Ointment or 
suppositories.

JUDGING TEAMS-
Contlnued from Page 1 

There were approxi
mately 130 teams in 
the contest.
MEAT JUDGING TEAM-- 

members—Buddy Wallace, 
Brad Lanier and Brett 
Clark. The team did 
not place in the top 
ten at Tech.
In all contests, re

sults for District 
banners will be ob
tained and team awards 
will be presented at 
the Concho District 
FFA meeting in Mert- 
zon. May 6. Teams 
were trained by Sid 
Long, advisor, and 
Randy Hensley, student 
teacher from Texas Tech.

Abilene Rifes for 
Mrs. McDormon
Funeral services for 

Mrs. John Howard (Wil
ma Esther) McDorman, 
65, of Abilene were 
held Saturday, April 
23, in Elliott Hamil 
Chapel of Memories in 
Abilene. Burial was 
in Sweetwater Cemetery. 
Mrs. McDorman died at 
9:05 p.m. April 21 in 
Hendrick Memorial Hos
pital in Abilene.
She was b o m  April 31, 

1911, in Maryneal and 
was married to John 
Howard McDorman Dec.
8, 1929, in Shep. They 
lived in Ballinger and 
Coleman for several 
years before moving 
to Sweetwater in 1967. 
Mr. McDorman died in 
1972 and she moved to 
Abilene from Sweet
water in 1973. She 
was a member of the 
Concho Baptist Church 
of Coleman.
Survivors Include five 

sons, Wayne and Royce 
of Abilene, Don of 
Sweetwater, Jerry of 
Dallas and Delmer of 
Brownwood; two daugh
ters, Fa^Key of 
Grand Prairie and Sher
ry Fanelli of Euless; 
two brothers, Raymond 

Childers of Abilene 
and Kenneth Childers 
of Colorado City; three 
sisters, Beulah Mag- 
ness of Bronte, Vera 
Buchanan of Big Sandy 
and Myrtle Ware of 
Abilene; 16 grand
children and a great 
granddaughter.

Local relatives at- , 
tending the services 
were Mrs. Dona Bryan 
and Mrs. V e m a  McDor
man of Robert Lee and 
Mrs. Brenda Sue May- 
field of San Angelo.

First Application Relieves

Itchy Skin Rash
Also Helps Promote Healing
Medicated Zemo quickly relieves 
itching, irritated skin. Then 
Zemo helps nature heal and clear 
red, scaly skin rashes externally 
caused. For fast relief, get Zemo 
Ointijient or Liquid.

Ploy Day Set 
For Saturday
The first play day of 
the 1977 season will 
be held Saturday be
ginning at 7 p.m., 
sponsored by the Coke 
County Rodeo Associa
tion. The action will 
be at the association 
arena on the west edge 
of Bronte.
This first event of 
the season will be some
what of a "warm-up" 
session for the parti
cipants and will not 
count for points. A 
number- of similar con
tests are set up for 
the next few months.
Other activities plan

ned by the Rodeo Associ
ation Include the Coke 
County 4-H Club Horse 
Show on June 18 and 
the annual association- 
sponsored rodeo on 
July 15 and 16.

MRS. DO HONORED
Mrs. Thuy Danh Do was 

honored with a baby 
shower from 2 to 5 
p.m. Thursday, April 
21, in the home of Mr. 
and Mrs. Robert Ver- 
nor.
Approximately 60 
guests from Robert Lee 
and Bronte attended 
the party and the hon
orée received many 
lovely gifts.
Hostesses were Melba 

Vemor, Dolores Roe, 
Diane Hambright, Will
ie Hlbbs, Wanda Olek- 
sluk, Zera Fields, 
Joydell Deen and Mar
garet Eppperson.

Call In Your 
News-453-2433

So says the VA...

Elroy Reid, son of 
Mr. and Mrs. E. L. Reid 
of Grannis, Ark., was 
mistakenly omitted 
from the list of per
sons run recently in 
The Observer who visi
ted the Harvey Reids 
and attended funeral 
services for Jim L. 
Reid.

THE VETERANS iOMINISTRATION 
NOW HAS NEW MEDICAI. BENEFITS 
FOR EUBIBLE VETERANS, ask  YOVR 
VA RaeiONAL OFFICE ABOUT 

TR E M

Mrs. Dwain Leonard of 
Big Spring spent Sunday 
with her parents, Mr. 
and Mrs. Mark Chumley.
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ConCacC n e a r e s t  V A  office 
(check  y o u r  phone bookj o r 
a local v e te ra n s  g ro u p .

Gross Moves to 
Ballinger Church
Mr. and Mrs. John R. 
Gross Jr. have moved 
to Ballinger where he 
has taken over duties 
as minister for the 
Sixth and Ave. B Church 
of Christ. Former 
minister for the South- 
side Church of Christ 
in Robert Lee, Gross 
preached, his last ser
mon for the local con
gregation April 17.
Gross also worked part 
time for Newby Funeral 
Home while in Robert 
Lee.
He holds a B.A. degree 
in Bible from Abilene 
Christian University. 
His wife, the former 
Patricia McCarthy, will 
receive a B.S. degree 
in education from An
gelo State University 
in August.
Before coming to Rob

ert Lee Gross served 
congregations in Eloy, 
Ariz., and in Truby 
and Pioneer, Texas. 
While living in Robert 
Lee he was active in

Cub Scouts, served as 
vice president of the 
Lions Club and was a 
member of the Coke 
County Historical Com
mission.

RiPORT YOUR 
NEWS !
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S P E C I A L S  — Friday and Saturday

Juice Pitchers
Early American Electric Lamps 
3-PIECE CRYSTAL SALAD SET 
FULL SIZE BEDSPREADS 
STRIPED RUG RUNNER 
DECORATOR PILLOWS

$1.99
Reduced 3 0 %  

$3.99 
$19.95 

O N LY  $1.99 
$6.99 end $3.99

LADIES' DOUBLE K N IT  SHORTS $2.99

SW IMW EAR Prices Reduced 2 0 %

LADIES' dresses Reduced 3 0 %
ONE GROUP

CO-ORDINATES by Center Stage Reduced 3 0%

M E N ' S  S L A C K S 2 0 %  OFF REG. PRICE

H l f  0 3 CI1 9 BAMKAMERICARtf
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Dates Named for 
Beef Referendum
Tentative dates for 
the national Beef Ref
erendum, in which all 
cattlemen will have an 
opportunity to vote on 
a self-help program, 
have just been announc
ed by the USDA. The , 
dates are June 6-17 for 
registration and July 
5-15 for voting.
The pending issue will 

be discussed in a pub
lic meeting of beef 
cattle producers in 
the courthouse on 
Thursday, May 5. The 
meeting will be held 
in the county courtroom, 
beginning at 7:30 p.m. 
All producers are en
couraged to attend the 
meeting, present ques
tions and participate 
in the discussion. 
Wayland Drennan, Coun
ty Beef Development 
Taskforce chairman, 
will be in charge of 
the meeting. Also on 
the program will be 
Dr. Del Davis, Exten
sion Livestock Special
ist of San Angelo, and 
J. E. Quisenberry,
County ASCS office 
manager.
Meeting plans call 
for two films to be 
shown, the voting pro
cedure to be discussed 
and a discussion ses
sion to be held. A film 
developed by the BDT 
explaining the beef 
referendum will be 
shown. Dr. Davis will 
show a film giving 
Information of food 
and fiber facts plus 
answering questions 
on the proposed ref
erendum.
Quisenberry will then 
discuss the procedures 
for registering and 
voting on the referen
dum. The meeting will 
close with a discussion 
led by Drennan, should 
there be any questions 
or points that need 
additional discussion. 
All beef cattle pro
ducers are encouraged 
to become familiar with 
and to participate in 
the proposed referen
dum. Likewise all 
producers are encour
aged to attend the 
meeting Thursday night 
and hear the referen
dum explained.

RBPORT YOUR 
N £ W S !

Arthritis Sufferers:.

WAKE UP WITHOUT 
ALL THAT STIFFNESS!

New formula for arthritis 
minor pain is so strong you 

, can take it less oftejn and still 
Wake up in the morning with
out all the pain’s stiffness.
Yet so gentle you can take 
this tablet on an empty stom
ach. It’s called Arthritis Pain 
Formuta. Get hours of re
lief.. Ask for Arthritis Pain 
Formula, by the makers of 
Anacin' analgesic tablets.

M OTORCYCLE SAFETY  
WEEK A N N O U N C ED
Road compatability be
tween motorcycles and 
larger vehicles is an 
absolute must, says 
Governor Dolph Briscoe. 
"In times of the need 
for more economical 
travel and an expand
ing transportation pic
ture, we are finding an 
increased number of 
motorcycles on our 
streets and highways. 
With this increase 
comes an increase of tte 
possibility of traffic 
accidents. We must, 
as drivers of cars and 
trucks, be totally a- 
ware of the motorcyc
list as a part of the 
overall traffic flow. 
"Frequently at the 

accident site of a car- 
motorcycle crash, the 
automobile driver says 
he simply failed to 
see the motorcycle.
This can best be reme
died by careful ob
servation and awareness 

of motorcyclists on 
rural roads, freeways 
and street intersec
tions. We must recog
nize that motorcycling 
is an economical mode 
of transportation and 
a pleasurable ride for 
many. I ask simply 
that we increase our 
awareness of the traf
fic flow and the mix
ture of large vehicles 
and motorcycles in or
der to reduce the ac
cident toll. Texans 
are known for coopera
tion and it is time 
to cooperate with all 
motorists that share 
our roadways," conclud
ed Briscoe.
Governor Briscoe de
clared, by official 
procalmation, the week 
of May 1-7 as "Motor
cycle Safety Awareness 
Week" in Texas.

PLEASE REPORT
TOUR NEWS

Clerks to Meet 
in R-Lee Friday
County and district 
clerks from Area III, 
a wide area of West 
Texas, will meet in 
Robert Lee Friday for 
an all day conference. 
The meeting will be 
hosted by Coke County 
and District Clerk 
Mrs. Winnie Waldrop. 
Co-hosts will be Erma 
Timmins, district 
clerk of Tom Green 
County, and Frankie 
Berr3rman, county clerk 
of Runnels County.
Some 100 West Texas 

officials are expected 
to attend the confer
ence which will begin 
at 9 a.m. in the Dis
trict Court Room. Mrs. 
Waldrop will serve as 
master of ceremonies 
and Mayor S. E. Adams 
will welcome the visi
tors.
The program will fea
ture a list of dis
tinguished persons in
cluding District Judge 
Earl Smith and District 
Attorney Gerald Fohn, 
both of San Angelo, 
who will speak at the 
morning session. 
Separate session for 

district and county 
clerks will be held in 
the afternoons. Among 
the speakers will be 
Alta J. Nickless and 
Lucille de Baca, both 
of the Secretary of 
State's office in Aus
tin.
The group will go to 
the Recreation Center 
at noon when the Rob
ert Lee Chapter, Order 
of the Easteim Star, 
will serve lunch. Mrs. 
Waldrop said anyone is 
welcome to attend the 
luncheon or any of the 
meetings during the 
day.
Area III Includes a 

huge area extending to 
El Paso on the west. 
Coke County forms part 
of the eastern border
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of the area. However, 
Mrs. Waldrop said a 
number of clerks from 
east and north of here 
have been invited and 
are expected to attend 
the gathering.
A general business 

meeting beginning at 
3:15 p.m. will con
clude the meeting.

BUSINESS slow? Advertise 
and speed it up. BUSINESS 
pood? Advertise and keep it 
that way.

ANBESOL^ KILLS 
MOUTH PAIN ON 

CONTACT
Denture pain, toothache, 
cold sores, teething pain, 

relieved for hours.

When minor mouth pain strikes 
use Anbesol. the pain killer 
Anbesol, with three anesthetics, 
soothes irritated nerve endings, 
deadens pain. Helps prevent in
fection. too Use as directed for 
hours of relief.

r'f *

LET THE SUN SHINE IN/
KITCHEN FOIL 

LA IP  B E TW E E N
f  p l a n t s  h e l p s  I B R IN G  L I G H T  
5\ T O  TD O -SH APY  

^ 1 ^  g a r d e n .

CHANGE PLANT 
CUTTING WATER 
EVERY FEW  
DAYS TO MAIN
TAIN NEEDED 
OXYGEN FOR 
ROOTING. K

ßc(rmTÖ9W
. . . I N  t h e  MOßNiMfi 

O F  A  lY A R M r
Sim y'AHD
fy / M K e g fm v .

A  Public Service of this newspaper &  The Advertising Council

Last year millions upon millions

counted on us.

counting
- * o n

T ^  yo««-

Red Cross. The Good Neighbor.
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Did You Know?

Y O U  C A N  B U Y

Printing and 
OUice Supplies

F R O M  U S  A T

Competitive Prices

Our prices are competitive with (and many 
times lower) those of out-of-town printing and 
office supply firms. If you use some office sup
ply item we don’t  have in stock, let us order it 
for you, and then we’ll keep it in stock for your 
future use. Come in and check with us.

We make RUBBER STAMPS and invite you to 
bring us your next order.

Robert Lee Observer
Phone 453-2433



County Agents 
News Column

By SterHng UncHey

We have received num
erous calls lately con
cerning lawn problems, 
and in most cases the 
problem has been white 
grubs with related 
aggravation by the cold 
winter, lack of fer
tility in some cases 
and shortage of moistus 
back in the winter
months.
The white grub has 

been, over the past 
three to five years, 
gradually increasing 
in population in Coke 
County and most of West 
Texas. They have become 
a problem in cultivated 
fields in a few areas. 
They have reached a 
point the past two 
years that, particu
larly in St. Augustine 
grass lawns, they are 
killing areas in lawns 
and even the entire 
lawn.
What can we do about 
them? The answer is 
not a simple one when 
the insect is well es-

So says the ¥A. . .  c»[5oh/bii» ii

65 01? oLpen 
enriTLBp TO Péhlems 
IP TúÉT' hiAVÉ LiMirep 
iNCOMes aajp Assets.

\

C o n t a c t  n e a r e s t  V A  office 
(check  y o u r  p h o n e  b o o k ]  o r  
a local v e t e r a n s  g ro u p .

Freezone is for corns that hurt.
Absolutely painless. Nodangerous cutting, 
no ugly pads or plasters. In days, Freezone 
eases the hurt...safely helps ease off the 
corn. Drop on Freezone— take off corns.

REMOVES
CORNS AND CALLUSES

^Sergeanfái
(he peleare people

©  197’  M'iléf Morton Comourtv. »  suh$*di«v 
A H Robins Co Richmond. Virflinn 23730

The Di-Gel 
Difference
Anti-Gas medicine 
Di-Gel adds to its 
soothing 
Antacids.

Min«A^

tablished. First, the 
white grub is the im
mature stage of the 
June bug or May beetle. 
At the present time he 
is a full grown larva 
or pupa, soon to emerge 
as the May beetle or 
June bug. During this 
full grown intermedi
ate stage, he is diffi
cult to kill.

St. Augustine lawns 
over the county as a 
whole have been slow 
this spring. The 
ground is still cool, 
the winter was cold, 
the winter was dry and 
in most cases we had 
the white grub feeding 
through the fall and 
winter trying to de
velop so he could e— 
merge as the adult May 
beetle. As a result, 
we have lawns with 
dead spots and St. Aug
ustine grass that is 
very late emerging.
The white grub, as

H D Agent's 
News Dept.

By Fay C. Roe

"Mix and Mash" is the 
latest hot potato idea 
to capture the fancy 
of potato lovers. It's 
a serving idea that 
adds new taste and col
or to any meal.
How do you do it? Tale 

mashed potatoes, add a 
finely chopped, bright
ly colored vegetable, 
and mix well. For in
stance, try cooked car
rots for shades of 
orange, or chopped 
spinach for a Floren
tine flavor. For a 
multi-color and flav
or effect, add chopped 
green beans and car
rots.
You don't have to 
stop with vegetables, 
though. Add ingredi
ents according to your
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T h e
A n ti-G a s
A n ta c id .

we stated will be emerg- 
ing shortly to feed 
elsewhere and to start 
the cycle all over a- 
gain. The female will 
lay eggs in the late 
spring that develop 
into small hungry lar
va that are more easi
ly killed, but is a 
heavy eater if left a- 
lone. The new crop 
feeds through the sum
mer, fall, part of the 
winter and we are back 
to where we are now.
The best thing we can 
do now is to feed and 
water our lawns until 
the later part of July, 
then treat to kill the 
young grubs. As we 
said, very little feed
ing is going on now 
and the soon to emerge 
pupa is hard to kill 
anyway. Try to 
strengthen your grass 
with a good applica
tion of nitrogen. Then 
about the middle or 
later part of July, 
dig in a few spots and 
check for new white 
grubs. If you have 
four or five per square 
foot or more, treat
ment is usLially recom
mended.
What fertilizer should 

you use? We perfer a 
fertilizer strong in 
nitrogen for the grow
ing season, but where 
the root system is 
weak or lacking, a 
fertilizer containing 
phosporous is also 
helpful. Something 
like 16-20-0, to apply 
two pounds of nitrogen, 
you would need to put 
down about 13 pounds 
of 16-20-0 per 1000 
square feet of space.
To put down three 
pounds, you would need 
to apply about 19 
pounds per 1000 square 
feet of yard. Most 
lawns well fertilized 
and well watered will 
start improving when 
we get a few more warm 
days.

baking dish, cover top 
of potatoes with finely 
crushed c o m  flakes and 
dot with butter. Bake 
in 350-degree F. oven 
for about 45 minutes, 
or until potatoes are 
tender.

First Application Relieves'

Itchy Skin Rash
Also Helps Promote Healing
Medicated Zemo quickly relieves 
itching, irritated skin. Then 
Zemo helps nature heal and clear 
red, scaly skin rashes externally 

'caused. For fast relief, get Zemo 
, Ointment or Liquid.

ences. For pizza lov
ers, a little tomato 
paste, cheese and o- 
regano will give mash
ed potatoes their fav
orite flavor.
For an attractive 

serving of mix and madi 
potatoes, it's best to 
use an ice cream scoop 
to give them form.
Potatoes just natur

ally go with certain 
foods and traditional 
go-togethers can be 
updated to tempt any 
appetite. Add hard 
boiled eggs and ripe 
olives to creamy scal
loped potatoes with 
ham. For a husky 
breakfast idea, try 
baking hash brown pota
toes with cheese for 
serving with eggs and 
bacon.
However you use them, 
there's a good supply 
of potatoes at the mar
ket at relatively low 
cost.
The U. S. Department 

of Agriculture (USDA) 
says this year's sup
ply of storage pota
toes is 7 per cent 
higher than last year's 
record. Marketing

specialists with USDA's 
Agricultural Marketing 
Service say that Wash
ington and Oregon are 
the largest contributors 
to the total U. S. sup
ply of storage potatoes. 
As of March 1, 1977, 
there were 109.5 mil
lion hundred-weight 
of fresh potatoes in 
storage, compared with 
102.5 million hundred
weight a year earlier.
For an easy and quick 
dish try Celery and 
Potato Casserole. Com
bine 2 cups of diced, 
uncooked white potatoes 
with one cup finely 
chopped celery. Add 
I-J5 cups medium thick 
white sauce that has 
been seasoned to taste 
with salt and pepper. 
Pour into well-greased

■
Gold cub with 
black spots, 

oraan eyes and 
pink nose.
14 mesh 

mono canvas. 
14"  X 15".

Beige bunnies 
with biack»red  ̂

eyes, green grass, 
pink flowers. 

14" X 14".

$15.99 ea. Needlepoint canvases 
at wholesale prices.
This is a special offer, 
limited editions are 
available. Mail check or 
money order. Bank- 
Americard and American 
Express accepted; send 
card no. and exp. dale. 
Delivery is 3-4 weeks.

ANYKA
NEEDLEPOINT, INC.
121 East 57th Street 
New York, NY 10022

B efore
LIBERTY

could ring 
w e b a d  to

Americans paid a heavy price in order to tell the whole 
world for whom the Liberty Bell tolled.

Both in lives and money.
Today, that bell still rings loud and clear. Thanks to the 

over 9 '4  million Americans taking stock in their country, 
buying U .S. Savings Bonds through the Payroll Savings Plan.

Whether for education, retirement, or even a new home. 
Savings Bonds offer safety and security in savings.

Savings that can mean financial independence for you. 
And an investment in freedom for America.

So buy U .S . Savings Bonds.
When It comes to saving, they always ring the bell.

E  Bonds pay 6 %  interest vken held to miturity ol S years ( 4 H %  the lust year). 
I ost. stolen or .destroyed Bonds can be replaced il records are provided When needed. 
Bonds can be cashed at yo ir  bank Interest not snbject to state or lo u l incoac taxes, 
and lederai tax may be deferred until redemption

.stock 
i n ^ ^ e t i c a .

i w l  A public Mrvicc of this pubficntiofl i 
and The Advtnising Council. 1
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WANT
ADS

OASSIRH) ADVERTISING 
RATES

1st Insertion . . . .  Per Word 8c 
($1.00 AAinimwn)

2nd and Subsequent
Insertions . . . .  Per Word 5c 

(75c AMnimum)

Additional 50c for Blind Ads

Cards of Thanks 
Legal Notices . .

. Same Rates 
Same Rates

CARO OF THANKS
To all of oor many frienti» In t l »  

Robort Lee ond Bronte etreoi, wo thank 
■ yov very much for the gifts presented 
to us at the baby shower lost Thurs
day. We are extremely grateful for 
the friendship we hove received since 
moving to Coke .County and wish to 
express ovr appreciation to each of
yov.

Simone Do and Family 
_______________________  Itc-BP

CAllD OF THANKS
To all who Jif qi)y w ay gove, did of 

said or wrote thoise things that meant 
so much to us in the passing of Ira Mu, 
we express oor deepest oppredation. 
The flowers, the food, the memorials 
and every kindness shown is treasured 
olways.

The Family and Kin of
Ir.a AA Bird

TH

corr DEAOUNE 
dots. Ads . . .  4 P.M. Tumdoy 
Display Ads . .  4 fM . Tuesday.

OossifM  ads and cards of 
thanks are payable in odvorwe 
uidess customer carries a regu* 
lor account. $1.00 WdHional 
charged if od has to be posted 
in ledger aitd statement mailed.

.1971 V . W . Cempmobib. pop-tas< 
dealt, ntfis good, 99,9Q0 miles, re
built motar at SOjOOO, $2,199.00, 
4n -4 991. 13-ffc

FOt SAU

For Sale; 12' x 93' 1973 Cemmodof« 
AAobIb House; Rock Cofain; 4 room 
frame house ond storm cellar locat
ed on 2 corner lots.

190 Acres neor lake Spence and house 
in Robert lee. Buy acreage and 
bouse together or separately.

3 bedroom house, 7 baths, comer lot.

14 X 99 Champion Moblh  Kemo, locat
ed on 3 lots In Boyvbw . 95 ft. 
cover for autamobib and boot, ouh> 
sidsi large ttaroge boUdlng; hat bu
tane to Ilk and water well with ebo- 
trical tubmertlbW pump. Priced to 
telL

AbAMS LAND A REALTY CO. 
Phone 493-2723 or 493-2797 

or 959-9429

FOR SALE: AnKque oak desk; tmaR 
tables; two chrome dinette tables at 
$10 eddi. Neicle Jo's Fctbric Shoppe.

Ite
GARAGE SALE: 1201 Austin, Saturday 

ond Sundqy after 12 noon.______ Us.
fOR SALE; Mobile Home, 1971 W ay- 

tide, 12' X 54', excellent shape, 
$4900.00. 1201 Austin, Phone 493- 
2971, 44tne

CARPORT SALE; Dishes, Different Sizes 
of Chltdren's Clothes and AAlscetone- 
out Items. Friday and Saturday, 9 
te  9. 305 W . 13th.______________ ^

BARGAIN SALE, Friday, downtown 
next door to Neice Jo's. Many mis- 
cellotieout items to choose from, 
tome new. Juonfto Trimble. Itc

EARN $80.00 WEEKLY at home stuffing 
envelopes. Information; Rush 50c 
cmd stomped self-addressed envelope: 
FINANCIAL MIRACLES, P. O . Box 
19129, Fort Wortiv Texas 79119.,

■_______________   44-4tp

W ANTED: Nurse's Aides. Apply In per- 
son (no phone colls) at office. Brotrte 
Nursing Home. 44-tfc-BP

BOAT A N D  MOTOR FOR SALE Phone 
453-2849,________________________44tne

LIKE NEW, 3 Bedrooms, 2 fuH baths, 
mobile home. Assume payments. 
Phone 453-2B94. 44-3lp

REPRESENTATIVE
of

COLEMAN MONUMENT WORKS 
CELESTE SERVICE 
Phone 453-2722

44-tfc

FOR SALE; 1971 AAercury AAorquts. Kar 
olr, power steering, power brakes. 
Inside trunk lock, practically new 
tires. Clabn, runs good. $ee. Bert 
Oglesby or coll 473-2001 or 473- 

____________________  34-rfoBP

POODLE GROOM ING 
Kave-A-Heort Kentml 
San Angelo 653-1625

TRAILER HOUSE FOR RENT, two bed
rooms. Next to Butane Safes, 453- 
2422. Itp

Monuments Grove Markers
Uttaring-

YARD PRICES
No Srbsman Committlon Add id . Rep

resenting Btrk Monument Mfg. Cou 
9am L  Willlaint Phone 4Ü-292S

BUSINESS FOR SALE; M ^  M  Putting 
Course and Recreation Center. Price 
very reotonofab. Contact Louis 
Thornton, 473-3101, Bronte.

39-tfc-BP

FOR SALE; 3 bedroom, 2 botK Coll 
453-2516 after 5 p.m. Pleose do not 
coll any other number. 28-tfe

COME BY KONNER'S KORNER for your 
gifts for groduotion, wedding, bo- 
by. Mother's Day, birthday and other 
occosiom. Also for your art sup
plies ond frames. Open 3-9 p.m. 
weekdays, oil day Fridoy and Sot- 
urdoy. 43-2tc

17 7 3  BROWN CHEVELLE Deluxe 2 door 
hardtop, air, V-8, outomatic 305. 
453-2398. 43-tfc

LIONS 
CLUB 

MEETING
1st & 3rd Tuesday 

of„each montk -  7 P-M. 
New RecreoHon Center

I f y o u d o n l t  

l o o k o u t  

for y o u r  ftiture, 

it w o n ’t l o o k  

o u t  for y o u .

Time waits for no 
man’s budget. So right 
now’s the time to look 
out for your future 
and buy U.S. Savings 
Bonds. You see Bonds 
always pay off. So 
they’re one of the best 
ways to save for your 
future.

Just sign up for 
Bonds through the 
Payroll Savings Plan at 
work or through the 
Bond-a-Month Plan 
where you save. Either 
way you’ll start saving 
automatically.

So look out for your 
future.

Start buying U.S. 
Savings Bonds today. 
You’ll have a lot to look 
forward to tomorrow.
Series E  Bonds pay  6%  in teres t 
w hen held to  m a tu rity  of 5 years 
(4V4% th e  first y ea r) . In te rest 
is not subjec t to  s ta te  o r local 
incom e taxes, an d  federal tax  m ay 
be deferred  until redem ption.

WORSHIP WITH us A T  THE

Southside Church of Christ
BIBLE SfUDY .................. 10:00 A.M. EVENING WORSHIP
WORSHIP ......................... 11:00 A.M. WED. BIBLE STUDY .

------ THE FRIENDLY CHURCH ------
WHERE THE BIBLE IS TAUGHT

6:30 P.M. 
7:00 P.M.

Glodiola.

FLOUR
i  OUR DARLING

’ C O R N ,  303 can 3 for $1.00
DEL MONTE

SW EET PEAS, 303 can 3 for $1.00
DEL MONTE

f SLICED CARROTS 303 con 29c
LIBBY'S

Spinach 303 can 29c
R A N C H  S T Y L E  B E A N S  3 0 0 con 29c
V A N  CAMP WHITE or YELLOW

H O M I N Y ,  14’/20z.con
BEST MAID

S A L A D  D R E S S I N G  
M O R R I S O N  C O R N  K I T S
SUN. BEAM

Cookies
P A R D  D O G  F O O D
E M W H

DISHW ASHING LIQUID
DETERGENT

S U P E R  S U D S
DELSEY

Toilet Tissue
C H I F F O N  S O F T  O L E O  
Z E S T A  C R A C K E R S

2 for 39c

qt. jar 65c 
2 for 39c

39c PKG.

$1.00
15 QZe can 15c 

22 oz. 73c ^

40 oz. box 79c
HUNH.YPACK

4 Roll
Pkg. BATHROOM TISSUE

1 lb. box 69c 
1 lb. box 59c

GARDEN DELIGHT FROZEN

French Fries Sib.bag 45c
PEPPERIDGE FARMS TURNOVERS 73c

5 QT. BUCKETGANDY'S

Ice Cream $2.79
G R A D E "A " WHOLE

Fryers
GOOCH RING

G E R M A N  S A U S A G E  99c 
Gooch Blue Ribbon

BIKER’S firoc.


